
This half term the children have been encouraged to notice the changes that are taking 

place in the natural world as part of Autumn. Talking about what the children are seeing 

outside at Nursery school or when walking to school or playing outside is a great way to 

support children’s understanding of the world around them. It also gives you an              

opportunity to extend their language and increase their vocabulary by introducing new 

words in a meaningful way.  

See how many new words you can use with your child. They will soon start to pick some of 

them up as you name the things as you point them out to your child.  

At Nursery school the staff are hoping to start some planting ready for next spring. We 

would be very grateful for donations of spring flowering bulbs to plant in tubs and the 

beds on the field. Gardening is another great learning opportunity that gives lots of       

opportunities for learning new vocabulary and about the natural world. 

We hope you will be able to join us for one of the wellbeing sessions this week. 

This is your chance to see what the children will be learning during these sessions.  

Please check the posters in the corridor and in Nursery school for the times of the      

sessions. 

Monday 2nd October 2017 to Friday 6th October 2017 

What’s happening at  

Nursery School !  

Visit to Sutton Park 

Please ensure that you sign the consent form for our Autumn educational visit to Sutton 

Park which will take place on Tuesday 10th October and Thursday 12th October.  

Please also let us know if you are able to come too. We do need parent helpers in order for 

this trip to go ahead.  

Unfortunately you will not be able to bring younger siblings on this  occasion.  

Stripey’s Out of Hours Clubs 
 

Our breakfast and after school clubs are now available for all children 

who are fully settled in their Nursery hours.  
 

                     Breakfast club:- 7.30am until 8.30am  

                                          After school club 2.30pm (or 3.00pm) to 5.00pm   

Please ask at the office for details or to book a place. 

Please note:-If you are late collecting your child and you have not booked them in to 

the club then we will charge the out of hours rates for late collection of children. 



Please remember that school dinners cost £1.80 per day:- 

£9.00 per week for 30 hour place children  and  

£3.60 per week for 15 hour children staying dinners on two days. 

Please put the exact money in a white Dinner Envelope and place in the post 

box near the reception desk. 

If you are unsure how much you owe please ask at reception.  

Please note that we cannot give refunds for meals if your child is absent 

due to illness. 

Snacks and fruit or vegetables for the café  

 In order that we can provide healthy snacks each day in the cafe for the   

children please can children in the Hedgehogs group  bring in a few pieces of 

fruit, some vegetables or some  breadsticks or crackers this week?   

If you are not sure what to bring please ask your child’s keyworker. 

School term dates - advanced notice 

Nursery school will be closed for  holidays as follows:- 

Autumn half term holiday -  Monday 23 October 2017 to Friday 27 October 2017  

Christmas holiday -  Monday 25th  December 2017 until Friday 5th January 2018 

If you have any questions about the holiday dates please ask your child’s keyworker. 

 

 

 

For the safety of your child, their friends, and the local community we request that you 

park safely, legally and considerately.  

Please do not park on double yellow lines; no double parking;  stopping or dropping off on 

the Nursery School Keep Clear yellow zig zags; no parking on the corners or the junctions 

near the Nursery school entrance; no blocking driveways.  

Please do not unload your child from the car door onto the road! 

Don’t rush your journey to and from school, the entrance to the school is busy and requires 

your full attention.         PARK SAFELY!   PARK LEGALLY! 


